

Dear neighbour,

Just to let you know that next Saturday morning, the 1st of December the KPFG committee intend to have a demonstration of the water pump which was donated to us by Kintore and Kemnay Rotary club some time ago. The demonstration will start about 9.45am and should last for about half an hour. If you are able to join us down at the river near the Life belt post on the riverside path we would be most pleased to see you there.

If you intend to bring children or dogs please keep them under control and well away from the pump and the river where we will be working.

If you would be interested in joining KPFG or becoming a volunteer to help folk in an emergency please let me know.

Kind regards,

Ken Ledingham, Chairman, Kembhill Park Flood Group Registered Charity No - SC047830